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We have been learning all about the life cycle of rabbits: 
what baby rabbits are called, where they live, what they 
eat and if rabbits can be food for people. We also had a 
visit from Miss Sallie’s rabbit, Burty! 
 
 

Something Special 
 

Pool Noodle Hacks for Kids 

With all this wonderful warm weather, why not have 
some fun in the garden with a pool noodle? They are 
available at the 99p store and Poundland (other stores 
are available). 

With your child see what fun things you can make 
together and play with your noodle/noodles. 

Don’t forget to bring it in or take a picture and send it in 
for us to share with the class! 

  

 
 

    

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  

Stories:  How to care for your rabbit 
Guess How Much I Love You 

 

Song:  Toodeta 
 
 

Rhyme:  Peter Rabbit and 2 little rabbits 

Getting to Know You Sessions continue this week for those 
who are starting Reception in September.  
 
These sessions are for you to attend with your child, to meet 
staff and the other children in the class and their families.  
Each session lasts around 30 minutes. 
 
For your child’s allocated dates and times, please check the 
information you received from school. 

Thursday 6
th

 July 
Morning in Reception classes (Pre-Reception children only) 

 

Friday 7
th

 July 
‘Fun at the Fair’ in Brambles in return for donations of 

sweets 
 

Saturday 8
th

 July 
PTA Summer Fair 11am – 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


